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APPOINTING AUTHORITY NOMINATION LETTERS
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L
\.._ir‘
GATEWAY CITIES

Beliflower

Bell Gardens

Cerifos June 14, 2018

Compton Mr. Phillip A. Washington, CEO
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority

G One Gateway Plaza
BB Los Angeles, CA 90012
Hawaiion Gardens Deal“ Mr_ WaShington:
loRinglon ko Nominees for the Metro Gateway Cities Service Council
o Acting in its capacity as the convening coalition of the Metro Gateway Cities
La Mirada Service Council, the Board of Directors of the Gateway Cities Council of
o Governments has nominated one Service Council member to fill a seat expiring
cl L on June 30, 2019.
Long Beach

At its regularly scheduled meeting of June 6, 2018, the Gateway Cities Council of
Lynwood Governments Board of Directors nominated Council Member Al Rios, to fill the
seats expiring June 30, 2019. A copy of the nominee’s application is enclosed.

Maywood
Montebello We would appreciate your assistance in agendizing the nomination for
confirmation by the MTA Board of Directors at the next regularly scheduled
Norwalk meeting .
ForrmnL! Sincerely,
Pico Rivera
Signal Hill
o Nancy Pfeffer
el Executive Director
Vernon
Enclosure
wWhittier

Cc: Ms. Dolores Ramos, Sr. Administrative Analyst, Regional Service Councils

County of Los Angeles

Port of Long Beach

16401 Paramount Boulevard = Paramount, California 90723 ® phone (562) 663-6850 fax (562) 634-8216
www . gatewaycog.org




<=7 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
1 COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

856 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012
Telephone (213) 974-4111 [ FAX (213) 6131739

HILDA L. SOLIS

SUPERVISOR, FIRST DISTRICT

June 22, 2018

Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer, Metro Service Councils
1 Gateway Plaza, MS 99-7-2

Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: San Gabriel Valley Service Council Appointment

Dear Mr. Spivack,

As the Supervisor for the First District of Los Angeles County, I would like to appoint David
Diaz to the San Gabriel Valley Service Council. You may contact him directly to request all
necessary documentation.

David Diaz
ddiazave7@gmail.com
(626) 602-5064

Given his experience in the San Gabriel Valley, Mr. Diaz offers a balanced approach to achieve
regional transportation goals. I have full confidence in his ability to represent the First District of
Los Angeles County. Thank you in advance.

Yours Sincerely,

Nebdy I Lol

HILDA L. SOLI
Supervisor, First District
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